
Listening Event 

 Thursday 8th October 2.30pm to 4pm  
 

 
 

Join us for our first virtual Listening Event 
 about the Outpatient Services experience for cancer 

patients since the changes due to COVID 19.  
 
 

The Head of the Cancer Directorate Dr Muireann 
Kelleher will join us to give an overview of cancer 
services and about the new way of working in Virtual 
Outpatients. 
 
The COVID-19 restrictions have meant that all 
Outpatient appointments have had to change to 
telephone calls and online calls with only personal visits 
if essential.  
 
Jennifer Wainman, Voice Core Group member and a cancer patient at St George’s will 
then talk about the recent outpatient experiences of several cancer patients. 

 

Share your experiences 
and views &  

help us improve  
 
As is usual at our Listening Events, you will have 
the opportunity to raise any issues and express 
your views and if there is anything in particular that 
you would like discussed or an experience you would 
like to share, please email us in advance.  
 

 
 

For more information and to book your place contact:               
The Macmillan cancer information & support centre team  
Tel: 020 8725 2677 Email: patient.voice@stgeorges.nhs.uk 
Places will be limited. 

https://www.stgeorges.nhs.uk/service/cancer-services/voice/
https://twitter.com/StG_Voice
https://www.facebook.com/StG.VOICE

